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Resolutions of the 2001 Special Session of the 45th Synod 
 
(Resolutions 1/01 to 4/01 were passed at the Archbishop’s Election Synod in June 2001.) 
 

1/01 Thanks to Bishop Wallace Benn 

Synod records its appreciation of the leadership of Bishop Wallace Benn through the Bible readings and 
prayers of this session of Synod, prays for the blessing of God on the Diocese of Lewes, the bishop, his 
wife and family. 

(Archdeacon Peter Smart 5/6/2001) 

2/01 Resolution of Thanks 

Synod expresses its thanks to – 

(a) the President, 

(b) the Returning Officers, 

(c) the diocesan staff members, and 

(d) the pianists who have assisted in the arrangements for this Synod session. 

(The Chancellor 5/6/2001) 

3/01 Signing of Minutes 

Synod authorises the President to sign the minutes of proceedings for the last day of this session upon 
the production to the Standing Committee of the certificate of any 2 members of the Minute Reading 
Committee. 

(Mr Mark Payne 5/6/2001) 

4/01 Adjournment 

Synod hereby adjourns without appointing another day of sitting. 

(The Rev Chris Moroney 5/6/2001) 

 


